
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 VICTORIA PRECINCT – LIVING STREETS 
 
  Wendy Everingham, a Living Streets Aotearoa representative, addressed the Board regarding 

the pilot community street audit of the Victoria precinct. 
 
  The audit is a customer feedback survey to aid Council planners and engineers improve a street 

environment for people who use the space on foot, wheelchair or pushchair. 
 
  The Board received the information and agreed to send the presentation material to the 

General Manager City Environment and to the Transport and City Streets Unit to establish the 
feasibility of incorporating community street audits into the Transport and City Streets Unit local 
area planning. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


